LOCAL PATIENT PARTICIPATION REPORT. 2011/12

Our Patient Participation Panel is made up of 12 patients who volunteered to join our group through a poster and flyers placed in the surgery last year.    The panel consists of 4 females and 8 males.  They vary in age and ethnicity, working class, retired and two have a chronic illness. 
We held our first meeting on the 24 February this year, which was attended by our Panel, the 2 GP’s and the Practice Manager at lunch time.  This meeting was to discuss the reason for the Patient Participation Group, how often we would meet, what would be discussed and the best time of day to meet to suit everyone as some members of the panel were working.  It was also agreed that if any member of the panel could not attend they could email us. 
We held a patient survey back in November/December 2011 whereby 240 patients (120 patients for each GP) out of 5015 patients were given randomly to fill in a report anonymously.  These were then collated by each question  by the means of very poor, poor, fair, good, very good, excellent, does not apply.   There were 12 questions and they ranged from, how easy to get appointments, opening hours, any additional opening hours, attitude of reception staff, ability to speak to a Doctor on the phone, consultation with the Doctor and how long you waited to see the Doctor.  Plus a box for comments, suggestions etc.   The age of the person completing the form.   Surveys for Dr Allen, 120 were given out and 90 were returned completed.  Survey for Dr K Rai, 120 were given out 95 were returned completed. 
We held a second meeting on 7 March in the evening.  Two of the panel could not attend, but they forwarded their comments via e-mail which was distributed to the other panel members at the meeting.  

Patient Participation Action Plan.

	Survey finding
	Agreed Action
	Action by 

who 
	Action by

 when
	Completed

	Public address system, sometimes not very clear 
	Would get quotes to see about a new system
	Practice Manager
	End of May
	

	Patients with chronic illness someone to speak to about their illness.
	Get in touch with Expert Programme
	Practice Manager
	Immediately
	First Expert Programme taking place May 15th at the practice. 

	Opening Hours 


	Despite being in Practice Leaflet, and on the front door, some patients did not know the practice opening hours.  So it was agree we would put opening hours on all medication slips


	Practice Manager
	Immediately
	Completed

	Car Park
	Nothing to resolve regarding this situation 
	
	
	Had a barrier installed last year


The results of this survey are published in our Practice Newsletter and displayed on our notice board.  We are still looking for more members to join our panel.
The next meeting is scheduled for June.  

